
February 16, 2023 May 2, 2023 May 16, 2023 July 1, 2023

February 21, 2023 May 9 & 23, 2023 June 6, 2023

BUDGET PRIORITIES 
MEETING
Overview of the City's 
Budget process and a 
chance to bring your 
questions, suggestions, and 
comments to City Staff.

PROPOSED BUDGET 
PRESENTED TO
CITY COUNCIL
After reviewing requests 
from each Department 
and input from the 
community, a proposed 
budget is prepared and 
presented to City Council.

REGULAR CITY COUNCIL 
MEETING
Potential Budget 
discussion during 
regularly scheduled City 
Council meeting.

BUDGET BEGINS
The new FY 2023-2024
begins. The budget
covers July 1, 2023
through June 30, 2024.

MID-YEAR BUDGET REPORT 
TO CITY COUNCIL
The Finance Department 
presents projected budget 
estimates for the current 
year to City Council.

BUDGET STUDY SESSIONS
Study sessions are set up
for the City Council to
review and refine the
Proposed Budget. These
study sessions are open to
the public.

PUBLIC HEARING &
BUDGET ADOPTION
City Council's final 
review of the budget.
Adoption of the Budget
occurs based on a
majority vote.

FISCAL YEAR (FY) 2023-2024 BUDGET TIMELINE




